
TENDERING PROCEDURES 

PUBLIC PROCUREMENT AND HOW IS IT RELEVANT TO SCHOOLS 

All public bodies, including schools, who receive more than 50% of their income from public 

funding are subject to National Public Procurement Rules and EU Directives when engaging 

in sourcing activity for goods and services. Consequently, there is a legal obligation on 

schools to undertake a competitive process prior to awarding any contract for goods or 

services.  

CURRENT NATIONAL AND EU PROCUREMENT THRESHOLDS  

The value of each purchase represents the projected cost of the overall term of the contract. 

 

For more specific information on tendering and choice of procedure, tender evaluation and 

issuing results, please contact the Schools Procurement Unit at 01.2035899 or 

procurementsupport@jmb.ie 
 

The Schools Procurement Unit’s Guidance for Schools on Good Procurement Practices is 
available here: Guidance for Schools on Good Procurement Practices 
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